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Tuesday 13th June 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well and filled with anticipation for the exciting events that lie ahead. We 
are thrilled to announce that the up-and-coming sports days are fast approaching! We hope you are 
ready to witness the remarkable display of athleticism, team spirit, and boundless enthusiasm from our 
incredible children. 
 
To ensure that the sports days run smoothly and are tailored to the unique abilities and needs of each 
age group, we have divided the events into different sessions. The schedule is as follows: 
 

Nursery AM and Reception Class RKK - 10.07.2023 (9:30am -10:30am) 

Nursery PM and Reception Class RDP -  10.07.2023 (1:30pm – 2:30pm) 

Key Stage One (KS1) – 12.07.2023 (9:30am – 11:00am) 

Lower Key Stage Two (LKS2) – 17.07.2023 (9:30am – 11:00am) 

Upper Key Stage Two (UKS2) – 18. 07. 2023 (9:30am – 11:00am) 
 
We believe this will support an atmosphere of healthy competition and encourage every child to 
showcase their talents to the fullest. Rest assured, your children's class teachers will inform you closer to 
the event about the specific details regarding the house T-shirt they need to bring.  
 
Additionally, please remember to provide them with a water bottle, sun hat, appropriate footwear, and 
to have applied sunscreen before the sports day. We want to ensure that everyone stays hydrated, 
protected from the sun, and ready to have a blast! 
 
While we eagerly anticipate glorious weather for the sports days, we understand that Mother Nature 
may have other plans. In the event that the weather forces us to postpone the sports day, we will 
promptly notify you on the evening of the day before the scheduled event. We want to keep you well-
informed and ensure that you can make the necessary arrangements. Rest assured, we will communicate 
the rescheduled date as soon as it is determined. 
 
We encourage you to join us and cheer on your child as they compete, supporting them every step of the 
way. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. We look forward to an unforgettable sports day 
celebration that will create lasting memories for both you and your children. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

  
Mr L Fellows 
Headteacher 
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